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Regarding the proposed changes to the A303 around Stonehenge:
I'm disappointed that the recommendations of the World Heritage Committee have been
ignored.
That the significantly adverse conclusion reached by the Secretary of State concerning the
proposed western cutting has not been acknowledged by National Highways.
That alternative routes have not been fully assessed by National Highways.
Clive Cotton




